
November 3, 2010 

 

Comments from the United Kingdom on the Approval by mail of PPCR Funding 

Grenada:  Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

Dear Patricia 

Thank you very much for sharing this with us. We welcome proposal and endorse it now, subject to 
addressing the below comments:  

We welcome the proposed alignment of the SPCR with the National Climate Change 
Policy and Action Plan.  

The proposal is weak on analysis in some places and some data gathered from the stock 
take and included in joint mission reports is missing. It will be important to set out the 
analysis clearly both in the phase 1 proposal that moves into implementation, and in the 
SPCR.  

There is little evidence of a specific focus on the most vulnerable communities or on 
gender issues, and this could be brought out more clearly in the Phase 1 proposal and 
SPCR.  

There is little analysis of the cost-effectiveness of the Phase I proposal, apart from the 
justification for using technical specialists to supplement government human resources. It 
will be important during Phase I to include mechanisms for achieving cost-effectiveness 
in the SPCR.  

Arrangements for monitoring, evaluation and impact assessment will need to be 
developed at an early stage of Phase 1, and should include early actions to establish 
baselines against which project progress can be measured.  

We welcome the large number of civil society groups that were involved during the 
development of the PPCR proposal and the National Climate Change Policy and Action 
Plan that underpins it. However, these tended to represent technical and commercial 
stakeholders and there is less mention of consultation with vulnerable communities. It will 
be important to ensure broad engagement in the development and delivery of the SPCR.  

It will be important to ensure broad private sector engagement in the development and 
delivery of the SPCR.  

We would be happy to make further comments available to those leading on the proposal, including a 
short independent assessment we commissioned to help us understand how well the proposal meets the 
objectives of the PPCR.  

Kind regards, 

Anna 


